
 

*If you would like to place an ad in 

the newsletter for an open church 

position or event please call the  

association office at  

(251) 945-5112 or email us at 

office@baldwinbaptist.com.  

Please note that space is  

limited so keep descriptions to a 

minimum.  
Thank you! 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

July 28, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: fabc@att.net 

 
First Fairhope 
Ministry Asst/Receptionist 
(30 Hours) 
Send resume to: 
bshaw@firstfairhope.org 
Or call Brent Shaw at 
251-928-8685 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
 
 

 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 

 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 

 

“BECAUSE THEY HAVE NEVER HEARD” 
 
 
 

  
The focus for this year’s Annual Meeting is PRAYER  
for the UNREACHED PEOPLE around the world.  
We would like for each church to host and decorate a  

display table spotlighting your mission field whether it be  
internationally, here in the states or locally.  There is no  

limit on the number of tables a church can host. There is no  
food preparation for these tables this year, just representation.  

 It is always a good time of fellowship with all of our churches. 
 

If your church would like to participate and pick a  
country or missionary, please let us know by calling  

251-945-5112 or email us at office@baldwinbaptist.com. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO NATE DIEHL 

15 YEARS OF SERVICE 
 

Congratulations to Nate Diehl on his 15
th

 anniversary of  

service on the staff of BBA.  Nate is a committed servant 

 of God and works diligently toward Christ’s command  

of the Great Commission. 

 

We appreciate all that he does in leading our Gulf Area  

Resort Ministry, as well as, ministering to students at  

Coastal Community College.  We also appreciate his work 

with the youth ministers in our churches. 

 

We wish Nate, Alicia and family God’s blessings as they  

serve in the days ahead. 

 

Rick Ellison 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHILDREN’S  

MISSIONS 

DAY 
 

September 17, 2022 

Backpack Day:   August  7, 2022 

Baldwin Baptist Association 
108th Annual Meeting 

Bay Minette, First Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

